
SAC Meeting Minutes- ELMS Preforming Arts Building 

Date – February 14, 2019 

1. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at  5:34 PM. Present were: Janie Griffith, Mark Ondash, Amira Ray, Karen Huzar, 

Cannice Ellis, Deborah Chappel, Brenda Fessler, Charles Medina, Patty Halula, Liz Graham, Shannon Kennedy 

Absent: Teresa Harriel Joy Pagamdori, Dave Reid, Kimberly DeSouza,  

2. Approval of Minutes 

                     : Motion to approve the      minutes as written by Mark Ondash,  second by Shannon Kennedy         . 

3. Presentations: none 

4. Principal Update:  

Engineering Advisory Board update: Mr. Stewart will be at March meeting to give full update. Briefly: 

Young Inventers Challenge took place: one of our 7th graders won. The student will be meeting with company next 

week to discuss her design, in the hopes of having it in production for our Engineering Expo. The Board members 

will have a table at the Expo to interact with the community. We have made some good partnerships with 

community members and they Up for an Academy of Distinction, usually a high school award. Must provide 

evidence to Pinellas Ed foundation. Spring review on March 6th.  

5. New Business:  

 Vote on new apparel/uniform color that PTA would like to propose: We currently have gray, white, and 

light blue. They would like to add a royal blue color as an option for both polos and sweatshirts, and the 

sweatshirt will have a new/updated design. PTA is transitioning to a new company where parents create a login, 

and orders can be placed online throughout the year. Motion to approve new logo and royal blue color option by 

Patty Halula and seconded by Mark Ondash.  

March 5th is the incoming 6th graders orientation, and will take place in the High School Auditorium.  

March 5th is the school ISM visit for department heads from the district to come in and visit all classrooms. 

The walkthroughs will take place in the afternoon. 

6. Old Business: None 

6. Open Discussion: Note that several members will be stepping down at the end of this year. Will need to 

nominate replacement officers in March to vote on at April’s meeting. 

7. Adjourn 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:56 PM. The next SAC meeting is scheduled for Thursday March 21, 2019, with a 

presentation on Community Involvement from Mrs. Ray.  


